
 

 

Monday 6th September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Friday 17th September it is “Jeans for Genes Day”. We are 

eager to continue to support this charity that supports families 

affected by genetic disorders. On Friday 17th children may wear 

jeans and their Bonneville jumper and give a donation of £1, which 

will be collected in a class pot by your child’s class teacher.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Miss Auton 

Assistant Head EYFS and KS1 

 


